
 
August 7, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

A quality physical education program is offered to students as part of the curriculum at 

Downtown Elementary.  It is important to Coach Willis and Coach Cullens that every 

child feels successful each day, and that they leave class eager to have P.E. again.  To 

provide the best possible experience for your child, we must all work together as a team! 

Please remind your child to dress appropriately for P.E. on the days that he/she has class.  

For comfort and safety purposes, he/she should wear gym shoes with rubber soles, and 

uniform shorts, skorts, or pants. Please NO sandals, flip-flops, crocs, or any open toes 

shoes for P.E. class! Any shoes worn of this sort will result in your child not 

participating in class and will be a reflection on their grade.   Physical activity must 

be done regularly to achieve health benefits.  Therefore, your child’s participation is very 

important.  If she/he is sick or unable to participate in all activities, please inform your 

child’s teacher or us with a note/email from you.  If you have any questions or concerns, 

please don’t hesitate to contact us at 901.416.8400. 

 

 

Thanks in advance, 

 

Coach Willis & Coach Cullens 

P.E. Teachers 

Downtown Elementary School 


